Seavers, Dennis

From: Seavers, Dennis

Sent: Saturday, October 3, 2020 2:19 PM

To: barber-schools

Subject: Rule change - attestations rather than notarizations

Dear schools,

Effective October 1, 2020, several of the board’s rules related to applications and forms changed. Among these changes,
the board replaced the requirements for certain notarizations with attestations. This change eliminates the need for
applicants to go to a notary, which will help during the pandemic. In addition, it helps us put additional applications
online.

There are some exceptions, so applicants should carefully review the application requirements. The website is being
updated with the new forms; the apprentice barber exam application has been updated.

If you have any questions about this change, please let me know
Dennis

Dennis Seavers

Executive Director

North Carolina Board of Barber Examiners
7001 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-7000

Office: (919) 814-0641 | Fax: (919) 981-5068



